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 Newsletter No. 29 
27th June 2025 

We Care. We Aspire. We Belong. 

Headteacher: Mrs Stoddart 
www.milvertonprimary.co.uk 

Diary Dates 
Forest School Wednesdays 
2nd July Class 2 
9th July Class 6 
16th July Classes R & 1—
morning, Class 6—afternoon. 
 
Year 6 Cricket Day at 
Somerset County Cricket 
Grounds 
Monday 30th June  
 
Years 1 & 2 Trip to Dunster 
Castle 
Tuesday 1st July 
 
Court Fields and Kingsmead 
Year 6 Transition Days 
Tuesday 1st  & Weds 2nd July 
 
Move-up Morning 
Wednesday 2nd July 
 
Reception Class Sports 
Festival at Kingsmead 
**Thursday 3rd July ** change 
 
MSA Summer Party! 
Friday 4th July 3.20pm to 
5.30pm (see page 3) 
 
Oliver Twist visiting 
production  
Monday 7th July 
 
Reception Class Vision 
Screening 
Friday 11th July 
 
Year 6 Play Performance for 
Parents 
Monday 14th July 6pm 
 
Sports Day! 
Thursday 17th July 9-12 
 
Partnership for Inclusion of 
Neurodiversity in Schools 
(PINS) Coffee Morning for 
Parents—all welcome 
Friday 18th July 9.30am 
 
Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 
Tuesday 22nd July at 9am 
 
Last Day of Term for Pupils 
Tuesday 22nd July 
 

House 
Points 

Weekly 
Total 

Half  
Term 

London 
Plane 

163 300 

Cork Oak 141 249 

Blue 
Cedar 

105 261 

Horse 
Chestnut 142 248 

‘Inspiring every child to achieve their full potential. Nurturing our children to become resilient, respectful and responsible global citizens’ 

FRIDAY FLYER 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 
As we had to postpone our Sports Day this week due to a wet field and weather 
conditions we have moved it to Thursday 17th July. We hope that you can make 
the new date and we are sorry for any inconvenience caused. 
  Please can I remind you of the importance of not taking your children on holi-
day during term time. Missing school can negatively impact a child’s education, 
meaning they have to catch up on missed work and can increase gaps in their 
learning, especially in subjects requiring consistent progress. Please be politely 
reminded, parents who take their children on unauthorised term time holidays 
may be issued with a fine.  
  On a brighter note, the MSA are holding a Summer Party after school next Fri-
day 4th July, we hope to see you there!                                      

We are delighted to 
have now received our 
SILVER award certifi-
cate form the RSPB Wild 
Challenge in recognition 
of all the work the chil-
dren do in helping nature on our 
school grounds. We’re going for 
GOLD next!                   Ms Boullin 

We are also delighted to have passed the 
Eco Schools Framework again! Milverton 
School has been an Eco-School since 
2007 so we are proud to say that we have 
continued this commitment for nearly 20 
years! It involves passing 7 steps which 
culminates in the children producing a 
Eco-Code for our school to act upon. Well 
done to all the Eco Committee and the 
whole school community for this achieve-
ment. A special thank you to Ms Boullin 
for all the hard work she has done to-
wards our school continuing its ecological 
focus. 

The children thoroughly 
enjoyed the Colour Run to-
day, put on by the MSA. 
What fun to be covered 
with fluorescent powder 
paint! Don’t forget to do-
nate to the MSA account:  
A/c 65599802 60-23-05. 
Thank you to the MSA for 

organising this 
fun for the kids, 
including lollies! 



OUTSTANDING LEARNERS OF THE WEEK 
Preschool Angus for showing amazing kindness to his peers. 

Class R Louie B for trying really hard with writing extended sentences this week. 
Alfred for wonderful focus with your phonics. Well done. 

Class 1 Finn for your super effort in handwriting. 
Class 2 Hudson for always challenging yourself in Maths and trying your best. 
Class 3 Nicholas for showing determination to make your letter the very best it could be. 
Class 4 Mollie for being such a kind and caring member of the class.  
Class 5 Brody and Rory for your outstanding replicas of Egyptian canopic jars using clay. 
Class 6 Amelie for your positivity, energy, enthusiasm and singing this week! Awesome. 

Class 2 have been 
making their own 
junk-model cas-
tles. They have 
been very creative 
in adding towers, 
battlements, 
drawbridges, bar-
bicans and arrow 
slits.  
Miss Farrimond 

Class 1 worked hard 
to mix paints and 
paint their own cas-
tles. They received 
lots of complements 
from other children 
and adults in the 
school. I think you'll 
agree they look 
amazing.  Ms Boullin 

On Tuesday Year 3 and 4 
took part in a home net-
ball match against King-
ston St. Mary School. 
The game was split into 
quarters and here are 
the scores: in the first quarter we 
won 4-0, in the second quarter we 
won 6-2, in the third quarter we won 
2-0 and in the last quarter we won 3-
2! Overall we won 15-4!!! We really 
enjoyed ourselves! Evelyn was the 
captain and won player of match! 
Thank you to Miss Storey for organis-
ing it.       by Elsie and Sammy, Year 4 
 

Years  3 & 4 pupils 
took part in a 
cross-country 
event this week 
and they all put in 
strong perfor-
mances. They had 
a lovely cool 
breeze to help 
them along the 
way. Well done to 
all of them and 
thank you to the 
parents for supp-
porting them.           
              Miss Storey 

It was Mr Wedderkopp’s 
last Forest School ses-
sion with Classes 3 and 
4. We made some clay 
figures which we could 
take home or hide them 
somewhere in the forest. 
We also made some 
damper bread and roast-
ed marshmallows. At the 
end of the session we all 
got together and said our 
last goodbye.     
                 by Ethan, Year 4 






